
CEO report 

 

At the June meeting I was asked to create a spreadsheet detailing tasks and results. I think it is coming 

along nicely and will be a valuable tool in the future for tracking results. It will also help leadership stay 

on top of who is getting their work done and who is not. This also accomplishes a goal that was set by 

the Strat Planning group that determined that some type of system of accountability was established.  

I attended the Leadership conference in Chicago with Lisa Moehrke. As usual it was a fast-paced 

meeting with lots of great content. Lisa and I were able to visit about some goals, one of which being 

video snippets for social media which she is already working on. 

RPAC. When Lisa Engebretsen considered taking the rpac chair her one concern was that she really 

didn’t have an idea for the fundraiser. I told her at the time, don’t worry about it, I have one. Lisa has 

been great reaching out to the local boards and encouraging them in their efforts. The RPAC games for 

2019 have been a lot fun to work on and hope they are a great success. The games are very portable so 

my hope is that some of our local boards that may be of out of ideas will want to use them for their own 

fundraisers.  

The rest of the time spent since the last BOD meeting has been working on the literally 1,000’s of details 

for the conference in Laramie. The Laramie board has stepped up to provide an awesome icebreaker in 

the Wildcatter VIP room at the top of the Wyoming Cowboy Stadium which should get the conference 

off to a great start.  
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